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Dementia Helpline 1800 100 500 

News From The Joy Anderson Centre 

Wednesday 23
rd
 March was a busy day at Joy Anderson 

Centre. The ladies in the Transition group were busy  

knitting and crocheting squares to make into knee rugs to 

be donated to aged care facilities; the ladies from the 

Wednesday Stepping Out Group were busy in the kitchen 

preparing punch and morning tea; the menééé.. well, 

they tried to look busy but decided a cuppa and some 

Easter chocolates were the way to go.  

We were expecting two special visitors to join us for 

morning tea ï Peter Styles MLA (Deputy Chief Minister 

and the Minister for Senior Territorians) and his lovely 

Electorate Officer, Vanessa. They arrived with a box full 

of delicious cakes and trays of sandwiches which we all 

sat down to share. 

After morning tea we gave Peter and Vanessa the grand 

tour of the Joy Anderson Centre and its beautiful         

Dementia Friendly Garden. They were very impressed 

with the homely feel we have created at The Centre. 

They loved our art and craft work from our ñGone Pottyò 

projects and hobby horses and we talked about the  

memories the wonderful smells from the herb garden 

brought back. 

Our pumpkin plant seems to have grown over night and 

we have dedicated the pumpkin patch to Peter. It is now 

called ñPeters Pumpkin Patchò.  We all agreed it was a 

great day had by all. 

Karen Riley 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lucky Strike  

Who would have thought that a donation of old  bowling 

pins could possibly start a ripple effect that  resulted in 

Year 5 students learning about Dementia? Also that the 

damaged bowling pins would be hand painted and end 

up in our Dementia Friendly Garden?  Originally it was 

bowling balls I was planning to decorate as oversized 

lady bugs and bees for our garden. However, after    

approaching Planet Ten Pin it was over one hundred 

and twenty pins that I ended up with! 

The idea to involve the primary school came from my ten 

year old daughter, Brooke, who wanted to help me make 

a difference to people living with Dementia. Brooke 

painted a pin and presented it to her class and spoke of 

how it would end up at the Joy Anderson Centreôs      

garden. This immediately sparked interest with her class 

mates and teachers alike. It was decided every student 

would decorate a pin and hand deliver it to our Dementia 

Friendly Garden. In turn the Good Shepherd Lutheran 

College Year 5 students were able to learn about        

Dementia and how to look after your brain as our       

Education Team visited the school. One of the highlights 

was the Education Team singing a song that was       

especially written about óYour Brain Mattersô to the tune 

of Okie Cokie! 

A large supply of acrylic paint was donated by Justin 

from Roller Door Services who is a long term supporter 

of Alzheimerôs Australia NT. Each of the pins required to 

be undercoated with exterior paint prior to decorating 

and then, once decorated, finished 

off with a water proof gloss finish. 

This was achieved by Bill Warren 

Painting Services in kind and the 

paint was supplied by Dulux Trade 

Centre. These businesses jumped 

at the chance to help and give 

their ongoing support. Thank 

youé The bowling pins are still 

coming in!                                       

Gllian McQuinn 
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Creative Ways to Care - A program 

for carers living with dementia.  

You are facing an angry man he is yelling at you. He fears he 

is late for work. You try to calm him with reason, you offer him 

a cup of tea but he gets angrier with you. You are afraid for his 

safety, you locked the front door, and he tries to open it yelling 

out of frustration. He turns to look at you like you are an     

enemy, someone who is restricting him from going to work. He            

approaches you, his fist is clenched and you donôt recognise 

him anymore and he doesnôt recognise you.  

You are facing an angry man he is yelling at you. He fears he 

is late for work. You help him into his clothes; you put on some 

music and make breakfast. You arrange various items out for 

him to sort and assist him with the activity. You make a cuppa 

for both of you and tell him its smoko. You sit down with a  

photo album and he recognises you, he is your husband.  

The Creative Ways to Care program was aimed at a group of 

family carers living in Darwin which was ran in conjunction with 

Carers NT and Alzheimerôs Australia NT. It gave carers      

creative ways in caring, using therapies such as music,      

aromatherapy and touch, embracing the senses and art /    

creative activities. The carers walked away with a grab bag 

with tips on how to use these activities if difficult behaviours 

occurred.  

Sometimes the room was inundated with smells of an herb     

garden as the essential oils were used. Other times the room 

vibrated with favourite music with silent tears as memories 

were brought to the surface, other times stories were shared 

and transformed into pieces of art.  

At the beginning of each session the carers shared how they 

had used the previous sessionôs activities and how it helped to 

change the way they approached different situations which 

they found difficult in the past. This is what the program was 

about providing different activities and making them individual 

to the person being cared for.  

There will be another creative ways to care program this year. 

Watch this space for dates.  

Want to know how the brain reacts through    
varying types of stimulation for a person with    
dementia?  

The Carers support group on Thursday the 9
th
 of June will  

explore multi-sensory activities that have been evidenced 
based to assist in caring for your loved one with dementia. 

Day:    Thursday 9
th
 of June 

Time:   10am to 12 noon  

Venue: Nightcliff Community Centre  

Ordinary human beings can be very understanding if 
they know how to react and how their actions can 
support othersò 

Brain Gym 

While your brain is healthy, letôs help maintain it.  

We have lots of fun enjoying stimulating quizzes, puzzles, 

games and more. Thereôs time to enjoy a cuppa too where 

there are no strangers, just friends you havenôt met yet.  It 

is a fun and social approach to help maintain and sharpen 

cognitive abilities and memory. 

Our sessions are held  at Palmerston Library on the 3
rd
 

Friday and Taminmin Library at Humpty Doo on the 4
th
 

Friday. Sessions consist of two hours.  

Great opportunity to catch up with friends, new and old, 

over a cuppa and exercise your brain. 

Everyone is welcome to attend. 

Hereôs a quiz to whet your appetite. 

Name three or more items, all found in the garden, in each 

category listed 

¶  yellow flowers  

¶  citrus fruits 

¶  vegetables beginning with B 

¶  birds beginning with S 

¶ garden pests 

¶ fruits beginning with P 

¶ domestic animals  

¶ flowers beginning with H 

 

Suggested answers: page 5 of newsletter 
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Fundraiser at the WHITEHOUSE.. 

Our gratitude and a big thank you go to Trish and John      

Robinson for their ongoing generosity and efforts in   

hosting this yearôs highly successful fundraiser óDinner at 

The White Houseô on Saturday 12th March.  

This is the fourth fundraising event held at Trish and 

Johnôs beautiful home,  in support of the work of           

Alzheimerôs Australia NT.  A special thanks to our        

national Ambassador Ita Buttrose who was joined by Sam 

Kekovich this year,  and also to the 24 VIP guests whose 

donations contributed in raising substantial  funds for    

Alzheimerôs Australia NT. 

In photo:- Back Row: John Robinson,Sam Kekovich 

                Front Row: Trish Robinson, Ita Buttrose 

GATSBY Event 

A great night was had by over fifty guests that attended 

the Gatsby Event on Thursday 17
th
 March in aid of      

Alzheimerôs Australia  NT. The night started with a Gin 

Rickey served on arrival, a classic drink from that era. 

Followed by a three course meal sampling the great  

dishes from the days when the likes of Al Capone dined 

in elegant venues. Cheek To Cheek provided great 

songs from that time throughout the evening taking    

everyone back to a time whenéé.. 

The silent auction was a great success and strongly   

contributed to the $4,434 raised on the night. A big thank 

you to Mia Koulias-Clapham, Jan Jarvis, Estelle Cornell 

and Tim Story for all your kind donations of prizes. All in 

all, everyone had a very enjoyable time and Bogarts Bar 

& Grill are very proud to be associated with this great and 

very worthy  organisation. (contributed by  Bogarts Bar & 

Grill, Parap). 

Photo of some of the guests enjoying the successful 

fundraiser at Bogarts Bar & Grill. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS Claire, Natalie 

and Kamila 

AA & P Events, a specialist division of Associated Advertising & 

Promotions based in Darwin, won  the prestigious ó2015 Public 

Event of the Year Awardô in Melbourne recently. It was for their 

work on the Darwin Italian Festival which was an overwhelming 

success. 

Claire is the Vice President of our Board of Directors and stated 

upon winning the award ñThe success of the festival was very 

much a testament of the effort, dedication and passion of       

everyone involvedò .  
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Going Green:  We support enviormentally 

friendly  practices. 

As of July 16 our Newsletters will only be  

available via email, or you may collect a copy 

from our office.   

Please contact Jayne from our office if you 

wish us to email you our next Newsletter.    

Phone: 08 8948 5228 or  

nt.admin.d@alzheimers.org.au  

 

4(% 2!#% !'!).34 $%-%.4)! 

You can walk to remember a loved one, in support of a 
friend or neighbour, as a group or individually,          
everybody is welcome. 

A Walk Of A Thousand Memories is a community event 
aimed at raising money and awareness for Alzheimerôs 
Australia NT.  

Walk with your family and friends and we encourage 
families to walk with their children. 

There will be a BBQ breakfast. 

All entry fees and money raised will go to Alzheimerôs 
Australia NT. 

 

Taking place in DARWIN and ALICE SPRINGS.. 

 

DARWIN EVENTð3 km Walk 

Early bird registration is available till 17 August 2016 at 
$15.00.  Registration is available on the day but will 
cost $25.00. 

Date: Sunday, 21 August 2016 

Venue: Darwin Waterfront , Kitchener Drive, Darwin NT 

Time: 9am registration for a 9.30am start 

To REGISTER : https://trybooking.com/205508  

For more  information on the DARWIN event please 
contact:-   

Hayley Maher 0448 926 076    or  

Lorna Maher 0418 787 303 

 

 

 

 
 

 

ALICE SPRINGS EVENTð5 km walk 

Early bird registration is available till 29th July 2016 
at $15.00. Registration is available on the day but 
will cost $25.00. 

Date: Saturday, 6 August 2016 
 
Venue: Blain Street to Dessert Park Bike Path 
 
Time: 8am registration for a 8.30am start 
 
To REGISTER : https://www.trybooking.com/205608  
 
For more information on the ALICE SPRINGS event 
please contact: 
 
Lowell Woodð 08 8952 9799 

 

https://trybooking.com/205508
https://www.trybooking.com/205608
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Nursing Award 

We have some wonderful people working here at Alzheimer's 
Australia NT. Rosemary Jeffery is one of those people! During 
the last Nursing and Midwifery Awards Rosemary won the   
Excellence in Aged, Disability and Residential Nursing Award 
for 2016. Rosemary brings with her a wealth of experience and 
has been a great asset to all of those she has worked with. As 
well as this she has genuine compassion for those in her care.  

GOOD-BYE...  

Well it is hard to believe it has nearly been three 
years with Alzheimerôs Australia NT .  

I have been part of a great team and witnessed the 
growth and innovation of an organisation that is truly 
committed to meet the needs of the community.  

I have had the opportunity to contribute to the      
establishment  of the Younger Onset Dementia    
Keyworker program, develop new programs through 
community engagement, build dementia friendly 
communities through such partnerships as the  Joy 
Anderson Centre and the first Dementia Friendly 
Community Garden in the NT and to raise the profile 
of Dementia in the NT at a local and National level. I 
have had the privilege to  walk alongside so many 
strong people struggling with the changes in their 
lives every day.  

But none of this would have been possible without 
the support of the Board, CE and the motivation and 
initiative of the staff and volunteers.  

As I always say ñ You are only ever as good as the 
people you have working alongside you ñ so watch 
out ACAT!  

So as I welcome Tracy Watts to the role as Program 
Manager I do not say good bye but see you all again 
in a new space. Hopefully a Dementia Friendly 
Space at that.  

Cheers  

Judy Ratajec  

Answers to Brain Gym quiz. You may have thought of others 

but these are ours:-  

Yellow flowers Daffodil, Rose, Tulip   

Citrus Fruits Lemon, Lime, Grapefruit  

Vegetables  Broccoli, Brussel Sprouts, Beans 

Birds  Sparrow, Swallow, Stork 

Garden Pests  Cane Toads, Slugs, Snails   

Fruit  Pineapple, Pear, Peach  

Domestic animal Dog, Cat, Hamster   

Three Flowers Hyacinth, Hibiscus, Hydrangea.  
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Support our services in the NT and 

Maximise your tax deductions       

donate before 30th June 2016 

Currently there are more than 353,800 people in Australia with    

dementia and this is growing on a daily basis with 1,800 people   

being diagnosed each week.  Your financial gift will help us provide 

information, education and support for people living with dementia 

and their families.  Your voice and energy will help to raise       

awareness of dementia in the community and reassure people living 

with dementia that they are not alone. 

Donation Amount  $_________________________________  

Frequency of Donation.  Please tick one box below. 

  One Off Donation               Fortnightly              Monthly 

Your Name: 

 

Title:___________  First name______________________________ 

 

Lastname_______________________________________________ 

 

Contact Information: 

 

Address________________________________________________ 

 

Suburb:________________________State ___________________ 

 

Postcode____________ 

 

Phone:_________________________________________________ 

 

Email Address__________________________________________ 

 

Payment Information: 

Please select one of the following payment options: 

 * Direct Deposit / EFT BSB 633 00 Acc. 1222 14992  

    Ref: Donation and Name 

 

 *  Direct Debit ï Bendigo Bank - BSB 633 00 Acc. 1222 14992  

    Alzheimerôs Australia NT Inc.      Ref: Donation and Name 

 

 *  Credit Card (phone in and pay by Credit Card) 

Master card    Visa Other ___________________ 

Full name on card________________________________________  

Card Number:        _ _ _ _ / _ _ _ _ /_ _ _ _/_ _ _ _ 

Expiry date_ _ / _ _  Card verification number _ _ _ 

Signature______________________________date _____________     

 

*   Cheque or Money Order Payable to Alzheimerôs Australia NT Inc. 

* Cash      

 

Please note:   All donations over $2 are tax  deductible.  A 
receipt will be issued for all  donations with thanks. 

 

We respect the privacy of your personal  information.  
We collect your personal information so that we can  
process your donation and provide you with a receipt at 
the correct address and communicate with you in the 
future. 

 
Please return this form via either:      
      EMAIL:             nt.admin.d@alzheimers.org.au    
      POST:         PO Box 515 Nightcliff NT 0814   

      IN PERSON:  Unit 3/18 Bauhinia Street, Nightcliff             

THANK YOU!! Alzheimerôs Australia  NT  

gratefully acknowledges the donations made by the  

following people and organisations from late  April 16 to 

May 16. 

Jayne Hinton, The Iones Dance Group of the NT,   

Christine Hewer, Janette Van der Veld, The Country 

Womenôs Association of the Northern Territory Inc.,  

Darwin Branch for their very generous donation, Ashley 

Beech, for her hard earnt and  very thoughtful donation, 

Lance Portelli,  Diane Davis, Paul Giovanazzi, Lorna 

Maher , Elizabeth Murphy and Vern Hutchinson for their 

support  at the Silent Auction at Bogarts Bar & Grill  

fundraiser, Tim Story, Estelle of Allora Gardens, Mia 

Kouliasw-Clapham , Jan Jarvis and Bogarts Bar  & Grill 

for the donation of  items  for the Silent Auction.  

Continued support from: City of Palmerston, 

Curbyôs, Bogarts Bar & Grill, MacDonalds, Durack     

Pharmacy,  Strawberry Fields, Bendigo Bank Nightcliff 

Branch, Roller Door Services, Tropiculture Australia,   

Carers NT,  NT DBMAS, Territory FM 104.4, Programmed 

Property  Services,  Allora Gardens Nursery ,  Avanti 

Landscaping Supplies, Finlays Stonemasonary  Pty Ltd, 

Clint and Sandy at Planet  Ten Pin,  Dulux  Trade Centre, 

Bill Warren Painting Service . 

Key Sponsors:   J.T (Foxy) Robinson Å Thrifty Å 

Halikos Group Å Scriven   Exploration Pty Ltd Å       

Colliers International Å    Cazalys 

mailto:nt.admin.d@alzheimers.org.au


 

Newsletter June 2016 Page  7   Dementia is Everyoneôs Business 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


